Arhngton Bicycle Conmmttee Mirmutes for Jarmary, 2003.

In attendance were board members Jack Johnson, Ron Sender, Stephan Miller, and Scott Stmth. Others
present were |, Bryce Nesbitt, Joey Glishko, Osman Parvez, Pete Howard and MichaeslHering.

Jack called the meeting to order at 7:35.
The mimites were accepted as presented.

This will be an abbreviated meeting as The Board of Selectiven will be reviewing a draff ofthe MDC’s
plans for the improvement of the A lewife Preserve and Brook. We all wish to attend.

As the first order of business, Jack showed us Joey’s pictures of this year’s Jingle Bell Ride.

The rest of the meeting was given over to reviewing the warrant article on bicyele parking the ABAC will
present to Town Meeting later this year. Jack explained the changes made to last year’s article which did
not pass. The new article is simpler, shorter and more direct. We allread the article and some discussion
followed. Bryece suggested that we delete the introductory paragraph and just state the requirements. Joey
gave s an overview ofthe process of submitting the article. The Arlington Redevelopmment Board must
endorse it and formally present it Town Meeting.

Jack made a motion to endorse the concept of an amended article. The motion passed unaninpusly. Jack
will mcorporate the changes suggested at this meeting and distribute the amended article for comment.

The meeting adjourned at 8:00.



